Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to welcome you and your family to the Magee Middle School community for the
2024-2025 school year! We believe that middle school is a time of great growth and discovery, and
we are committed to providing your child with a supportive and challenging learning environment.

What to Expect:

¢ Rigorous Academic Programs: Our dedicated teachers offer a variety of engaging courses
designed to prepare students for high school and beyond.

e Extracurricular Activities: We encourage students to explore their interests through clubs,
sports, and other activities.

e Social-Emotional Learning: We prioritize the social and emotional well-being of our
students, providing them with the tools they need to build strong relationships and manage
stress.

How to Stay Connected:

¢ Parent-Teacher Conferences: We encourage you to schedule regular conferences with
your child's teachers to discuss their progress and set goals.

¢ Magee Middle School Website: Our website provides important information about school
events, deadlines, and resources.

e Social Media: Follow us on social media for the latest updates and news.

We look forward to working together to ensure your child's success at Magee Middle School. If you
have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the main office.

Sincerely,

Martin Muecke
Principal, Magee Middle School



